
 

 

UPDATE: Upcoming works in your area  

10 May 2023 

Elizabeth Street Sewer Upgrade Project 

To cater for growth in Melbourne’s CBD, Greater Western Water is constructing a new 

sewer in Elizabeth Street between Lonsdale and Victoria streets. The project will be 

delivered for Greater Western Water by Rob Carr Pty Ltd.  

What we are doing and when 

Following the notification distributed on 19 April 2023, we wish to advise that works on 

Lonsdale Street (site L1 – see map below) will now commence on Monday 22 May 2023. 

This will involve night works for up to two nights, and day works to install barriers, 

fencing and signage. Lonsdale Street westbound at Elizabeth Street will be reduced to 

one lane from 23 May 2023.  

 

Need more information? 

For more information about this project, what to expect during works, register for 

email updates or find out about community meetings and events, scan the QR code or 

visit: yoursay.gww.com.au/elizabeth-st  

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact:  

Name: Lucy Mackenzie 

Phone: 03 9869 0980 (during business hours)  

Email: ElizabethStreet@smec.com 

Customer service: 13 44 99 (24 hours) 

 


